
 

 

 

 

 

 

16th June 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Y1-Y6 Sports Day and Sports for Champions event 

 

On Wednesday 6th July 2022 we will be having a very sporty day. Children can come 

to school in their PE kits for the day.  

 

In the morning the GB Athlete from Sports for Champions will be in to hold the 

sponsored fitness event with pupils in Y1-Y6. 

 

Parent/Carers are invited in the afternoon of Wednesday 6th July 2022 at 1.30pm to 

watch the Y1-Y6 Sports Day (weather permitting), on the school field. 

 

 

Nursery and Reception Sports 

 

The Nursery and Reception Sports Day will be Thursday 7th July 2022 (weather 

permitting) at 9.00am on the school field. Parent/Carers are invited to watch. 

 

Please ensure children have a hat and water bottle. Sun cream can be applied before 

school starts. 

 

Please take care whilst on the field as there are rabbit holes; we will endeavor to fill 

these in on the days! 

 

Your sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs E Abbott 

Principal 

 

 
 
 
 


